
 

 

Press alert: Finance Minister Pravin Gordhan to brief media on the 
outcomes of the G20 Seoul Summit  

Finance Minister Pravin Gordhan will brief the media on Monday, 15 November 2010, 

on the recent G20 Leaders Summit. The Minister was part of the South African 

delegation headed by President Jacob Zuma that attended the meetings which took 

place in Seoul, South Korea from 11 – 12 November 2010.  

 

Details for the briefing are: 

 

Date:   15 November 2010 (Monday) 

Time:   11.30am TIME IS NOW 1.30pm 

Venue:  Room 153, Union Buildings 

  Pretoria 

 

There will also be a link-up to the Imbizo Media Centre in Cape Town (at 120 Plein 

Street).  

 

To confirm your attendance, please contact Kershia Singh on 012 315 5819/ 072 623 

4608 or email kershia.singh@treasury.gov.za 
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